
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 March 2006 

5. BOARD FUNDS UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update regarding its 2005/06 Project, Discretionary, SCAP and Youth 

Development Funds. 
 
 In addition, the Board decided to ask staff to provide further information on actual year to date figures 

and a risk weighting assessment to be given in relation to funding allocations yet to be expended. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


